
From: Ron Edwards <ckanursery@gmail.com>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>, <bos@co.memdocino.ca.us>

Date: 1/21/2019 8:37 PM

Subject: AB 626 and more CCA T&T

Attachments: CA photo.htm; [Public] Understanding The 2018 Homemade Food Operations Act (AB 626).pdf

Honorable Board

I was not able to get you copies of the information on AB 626 at the last board meeting and I wanted to make sure you had this rater detail
document on AB 626. I feel this item would be very helpful to the county as a way to incentive more formations of small business in as the county a
going through an adjustment period and difficult environment

I am also sad to include more information on the CCA program. I am hoping we can get similar clarity as we did with SICPA at the last meeting.
CCA has simplified the flow of information by reducing it down to a CSV ( Comma Separated Values) This is a lower cost option but will still
require additional input on the part of the participants. this CCA idea was hatched before the CDTFA asked for financials in state tracking. So the
county will be able to get this information from METRC as well as CDTFA.

It would be nice to put some clarity to this proposed program the county I believe is still enrolled in

Thank you

Ron Edwards
CKA Nursery


